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the services, in one and which can be assembled on-site with a minimum of 
field labour.

A second hut is planned to be built of a material which may ultimately 
permit foaming in place.

If these are successful it is hoped to encourage further development along 
these lines.

If successfully developed such a method of construction would be particu­
larly useful for northern construction. If the experiment is successful, it is 
possible to envisage two cans of liquid shipped to a site and then foamed in 
light weight molds up to 20 or 30 times its volume. Transport by air would be 
eased very much. Further, unskilled on-site labour could erect such houses 
easily.


